
 

Keystone First VIP Choice 
2022 Model of Care Annual Training Requirement 

 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) requires providers who 
care for our beneficiaries to annually participate in and attest to completing our 
Model of Care (MOC) training. Annual MOC training is also a Keystone First VIP 
Choice contractual requirement for all participating providers. This required 
training can be accessed and attested to in one of the following ways: 
 

 An online interactive MOC training module on our website, 
www.keystonefirstvipchoice.com, under the Provider Training and Education 
link. This is the most popular way to complete this training and attestation 
requirement. Once you have completed the module you will be prompted to 
complete the attestation. 

 By reviewing the attached document and completing the online attestation 
at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/mockeystonefirstvipchoice or from the 
Online Survey Attestation link available on our plan website link above. 

 
All providers in a practice/facility are expected to complete the MOC training; 
however, one authorized individual in the practice may attest that all providers 
have completed the training. 
 
To thank you for your participation and compliance, we are entering each 
attestation received by December 31st, 2022 into a drawing to win one of five 
$25.00 gift certificates, so encourage each of your providers to take the training 
and complete the attestation. If you have already completed this requirement for 
2022 there is nothing more you need to do and your attestations have already 
been entered into the drawing. Winners will be notified by January 31, 2023. 
 
Please contact Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007 or your Keystone First VIP 
Choice Account Executive with any questions.   

http://www.keystonefirstvipchoice.com/
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